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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 

Class Attendance 

Kingfisher 97.79% 

Goldcrest 94% 

Nightingale 95.43% 

Magpie 98% 

Dove 95.67% 

Jay 96.95% 

Woodpecker 94.19% 

Swift 95.33% 

Siskin 95.32% 

EYFS 95.5% 

Well done to Magpie class for having 
the best attendance this week.   
 

Children in Need 
Thank you to everyone 
who supported our 
Children in Need 
fundraising efforts. 
Assembly was a sea 
of spots this morning 
as we discussed the 
children and families 
who might benefit from our monies 
raised. We shall share the total when 
we’ve counted. 
  

sQuid 

We are making you aware that after 
Christmas we shall slowly be moving 
over to using MCAS (My Child At 
School) for payments and bookings and 
will stop using sQuid. This will be a 
gradual migration with everything 
moved over for the summer term. This 
is the time to ensure that accounts are 
set-up and ready for the changeover. If 

you 
need further assistance regarding this 
matter, please contact the school office. 
 

Non-Uniform Day reminder 
We are having a non-
uniform day on Friday 22nd 
November, in exchange for 
the children bringing in an 
item for the Christmas Fair 
tombola. We would like donations of 
toiletries e.g. shower gels, soaps, food 
items e.g. biscuits, chocolates, candles, 
etc. which should cost no more than £1. 
All we ask is that the items are new and 
unopened. Thank you! 

 
Christmas Dinner 
Our Christmas Dinner will take place on 
Wednesday 11th December. The menu 
is as follows: 
 
Roast chicken with stuffing and gravy 
or cauliflower cheese 
both options with roast potatoes, 
Yorkshire pudding and seasonal 
vegetables  
 
Festive cookie 
 

Positive Behaviour Bands 
Hopefully your child has already come 
home excited to share our new positive 
behaviour reward system. It is based 
upon the children earning wrist bands 
which can then be spent or saved for 
rewards from the cabinet in the entrance 
(go and have a look). 
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Job Opportunity 
We have a temporary job opportunity in 
the school office. We are looking for 
someone for general office/receptionist 
duties from 9am until 12 noon. The job 
will hopefully start in January 
(depending on all of the statutory 
checks) and will be temporary until the 
summer. The job may become 
permanent with more hours, but this 
cannot be guaranteed. If you are 
interested, please collect an application 
form from the school office. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

22.11.24 Non-uniform day   

22.11.24 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
UKS2 

2 pm 

29.11.24 Nightingale class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

02.12.24 EYFS Nativity 2 pm 

03.12.24 EYFS Nativity 9:45 am 

03.12.24 KS1 Nativity 2 pm 

04.12.24 KS1 Nativity 9:45 am 

04.12.24 Christmas Fair  after 
school 

06.12.24 Kingfisher class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

09.12.24 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
Magpie class 

2 pm 

10.12.24 Christmas 
Service at St. 
Peter & St. Paul’s 

am 

10.12.24 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
Jay class 

2 pm 

11.11.24 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
EYFS 

9 am 

11.12.24 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 
Dove class 

2 pm 

13.12.24 Goldcrest class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

16.12.24 
– 

03.01.24 

Christmas 
Holidays 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


